From:
To: House of Assembly - GAA

Subject: A school community of care and compassion
Date: Thursday, 18 July 2024 1:04:12 PM

Re: A school community of care and compassion

Dear Committee Secretary,

I am not surprised to hear of the high levels of bullying of Australian teenagers and especially in Tasmania. I am a Principal of a small Christian school in Tasmania, and over 80% of our enrolment enquiries come from families who have children who have experienced some form of bullying. At our school, we promote and follow the 'Golden Rule'. - treat others as you want to be treated, this respectful and kind way of approaching each other has resulted in a caring culture for students, staff and families. I am asking the Committee to ensure that Christian schools can continue to provide caring, nurturing environments that parents are seeking for the safety and welfare of their children.

Sincerely, Mrs. Rosemary Lincolne

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (tm) at www.oneclickpolitics.com. OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com